SERVING TODAY

Nursery: forinfants - 3 years old
Susan Cowles, Jessica Roozeboom
Greeters: Irv & Kathy Rozenboom
Brian Price, Melissa Smith
Worship Team: Audrey Haverdink, Susan Cowles,
Ryan Smith, Evan Smith, Steve Landhuis,
Angie Rempe, Kristi Van Der Weide
Power Point: Anna Van Der Weide
Sound: Scott Van Der Weide

THIS WEEK AT BETHANY

Mon: 6:30 pm  Education Committee Meeting
Wed: 6:00 pm  Supper - $1.50 per person,
Cadets, GEMS, Classes

NEXT SUNDAY

9:15am  Sunday School
10:30 am  Worship — GEMS Sunday

SERVING NEXT SUNDAY

Nursery: Chris Snyder
Greeters: Pastor Todd & Angie Rempe family
Steve Landhuis, Susan Cowles
Worship Team: Connie Landhuis, Darin Reed,
Steve Landhuis, Jeff Hinrichs, Sydney Peer
Sound: Joey Reed

(Iv' BETHANY
REFORMED
A ;
CHURCH
April 15, 2018
10:30 a.m.

Call to Worship
Glorifying God with Our Words
Behold Our God
Prayer
Amazing Grace (My Chains are Gone)
He Will Hold Me Fast
Children ages preschool through 6" grade
may be dismissed to Sunday School
Prayer
Glorifying God with Our Tithes
Glorifying God with Our Attention
Scripture - | Thessalonians 5:1-2 p.1840
Message - Life With the Living Lord
Prayer in Response to God’'s Word
Celebrating our God
It Is Well with My Soul #554 v.1,3,4
Benediction
Continuing to Worship as We Go
It Is Well with My Soul #554 refrain



VISITORS...
Welcome! We are glad you are here with us today
and hope you will return. We pray that you are
blessed by our time of worship together. Please fill
out one of the friendship cards found in the pew
racks and place it in the offering plate. Thank you!

REMEMBER IN PRAYER...
» Alex & Aaron Sandbulte family
» Juanita Stroud and Laura Johnson

EDUCATION UPDATES...
e There will be an Education Committee Meeting at
6:30 p.m. tomorrow.

¢ The Pinewood Derby for Cadets has been moved
from April 18" to April 25'.

SPECIAL SUNDAYS...

v' The GEMS service will be April 22 and the Cadet
service will be April 29. A special offering will be
collected at both services.

v A farewell potluck for the Rempe’s will be Sunday,
April 29, following the morning worship. The
Fellowship Committee will provide beverages and
table service. Each family is asked to bring a main
dish and one side dish.

v Pastor Todd's last Sunday at Bethany will be May 6.

DIRECTORY CHANGES...
If you have any changes or additions to the church

directory, please write them down and place them in
Betty Swank’s mailbox.

BIBLE STUDY...
The Women’s Tuesday afternoon Bible Study will
begin April 24 at 1:30 p.m. at the church with the
study of 1Timothy. Read chapter 1. If you have
questions, contact Sherry Grice.

LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS...
to help plan the 75th Anniversary in 2019. If
interested, contact Tony Dorman or Bob Snyder.

IMMEDIATE EDUCATION NEEDS...
e (Cadet Head Counselor to organize Cadet programs
e Cadet Counselor (teacher) for the 151-3 grade class
e 4 High School leaders as soon as possible
e An Adult Sunday School teacher

If you are interested, please see Bob Snyder.

RCY CAMPS...
Registration forms for the Reformed Church Camps
are available on the entry table. Bethany pays half
of the fee for children who are involved in any
Bethany activity. Bring signed and completed form
and half of the fee to the church office by April 22.

GOD’S KIDS...
The preschool children have finished their alphabet
work and have now started focusing more on
numbers. They are watching some caterpillars grow,
in anticipation of seeing butterflies soon. And they
are working hard on their songs and Bible verses,
which they will share with their families at the Spring
Program on May 3.



